
Dear Senate Inquiry - Shared Parental Responsibility Bill 2005 
 
This is a my submission to the Senate Inquiry into the provisions of the Family 
Law Amendment (Shared Parental Responsibility) Bill 2005 
 
To whom it may concern, I would like to put my view accross to the senate in 
regards to the shared parental responsibility bill, We live in a world that is 
progressivley becoming more impersonal tv, radio, internet etc has become the 
object of focus for many people. People are loosing the ability to communicate 
and relate on a personal level, and have become more focused on serving 
themselves rather than serving family, friends and comunity. Love between people 
has become very conditional "I will serve you if you serve me or I will love you 
depending on the amount you love me ". This is the conditioning of todays 
society and with the presest laws rules etc this will continue and love will 
become less and less, we have forgotten how to give and expect to recieve, you 
only have to look at what is going on in the world at the moment with so many 
wars so much greed. Children are the future of the condition of the human race. 
Children have one thing adults tend to loose as they are subject to there 
desires and the conditioning of society and that is unconditional love. By not 
allowing the love of both parents to flow equally and allowing them to both 
spend the time with there children to show them how much they are loved we are 
teaching them how to be lovers in the conditional sense and so the cycle of 
conditional love continues to mould our society. Please consider this argument, 
the world needs less selfishness in order for things in society and love for one 
another to change and grow 
 
respectivley yours 
Rob Oakley 
 
Thank you for reading my submission 
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